



REQUEST FOR BIDS
Office Remodel and Plumbing Upgrade
DULUTH TRANSIT AUTHORITY



Addendum #4








January 11, 2023
Please note the revised due date is 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 17, 2023.

1. Please note, the Due Date for Bids HAS BEEN CHANGED to 2:00 p.m. on TUESDAY, JANUARY 17, 2023.  Please change all references in the Bid document to this new date.

2. Please note that the DTA is allowing an allowance of up to $25.00 per square foot for removal and disposal of the existing carpet in the Boardroom and supplying and installing the new carpet.  No specific carpet is specified, the selection of the carpet will be coordinated with DTA staff after award of the contract.   

3. The DTA is requesting durable plastic lockers for the drivers and technicians.  Please see the attached technical specifications for more details.  

4. Attached are drawings and additional technical specifications for this Addendum. 




















image1.jpeg
me




